
We are dedicating this issue to our dear teacher, mentor, 
colleague, and friend Professor Milan Polić who passed away 
January 19, 2015. His intellectual legacy spreads across many 
fields of philosophical inquiry. His quest, however, was one 
and the same: to preserve the authenticity of human individual. 
In this journal, which was founded by Professor Polić 25 years 
ago, we wish to continue walking on this path.
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